
Homer United Methodist Church
P.O.Box 37 homermethodist@gmail.com Sycamore Street
Homer, GA 30547 www.homermethodist.org  phone (706) 677-3364

CALENDAR:
  SUNDAY, Jan 20
 Education Committee  3pm
  MONDAY,  Jan 21
 Handbells 6:30pm
  TUESDAY,  Jan 22
  WEDNESDAY,  Jan 23
 Children/Youth    6pm
  THURSDAY,  Jan 24
         Sisters Bible Study   4pm
  Chancel Choir 6:30pm
  FRIDAY,  Jan 25
 SATURDAY,  Jan 26

     SON  9am

HAPPY BIRTHDAY:

Courtney Stewart, Jan 22
Steve Harrison, Jan 26

   It was a great first ever meeting
for  the Worship Team.

Thank you Helen  Caudell!

And thank you Robin Krause for the
great lunch provided.

     EDUCATION COMMITTEE
 The Education Committee will meet on

Sunday, January 20th at 3 PM in DSH.
Please plan to attend.  If you have any
questions, contact Kim Turk.

Isn’t the altar beautiful this week!
Thanks go to our Homer UMC Altar Guild ladies:

Helen Caudell, Jenny Kitchens, Karen Nelson,
Jackie Pearce and Kim Turk.

UPCOMING —

Wednesday night January 23rd we welcome the Children and
Youth Council members to join the kids for dinner followed by our
regular program and then a meeting.

Sunday January 27th - turkey and dressing followed by a meeting
of the Lay Leadership Committee.

Sunday February 3 - UMW Super Bowl Souper fundraiser
followed by a meeting of the Finance Committee.

It’s a busy time here at Homer UMC.



THE GATHERING
CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

RINGING OF THE HERITAGE BELL
PRELUDE WITH LIGHTING OF THE CANDLES

CHORAL INTROIT

*HYMN No. 133  Leaning on the Everlasting Arms
* AFFIRMATION OF FAITH No. 881 The Apostles’ Creed

*HYMN OF PRAISE No. 71, The Gloria Patri

ALTAR ADVENTURES with Pastor David
(A sharing time for kids 3-12)

CELEBRATIONS AND CONCERNS
THE LORD’S PRAYER

Baptism of Crystal Rodriguez

*OFFERTORY HYMN No. 462 ‘Tis So Sweet to Trust in Jesus
OFFERTORY PRAYER

OFFERTORY
*HYMN OF PRAISE TO GOD No. 95, The Doxology

MUSIC SPECIAL by The Chancel Choir

READING OF THE WORD John 2: 1-11

THE SPOKEN WORD by Rev. David Collins
“Not Yet!”

*HYMN  No. 189  Fairest Lord Jesus
*TAKING OF LIGHT INTO THE WORLD

POSTLUDE

*Denotes standing as you are able.

NURSERY AVAILABLE
We offer a Nursery across the street in the Family Life Center which parents may

want to consider for their youngest from birth through 3 years.

ASSISTING WITH WORSHIP
Bell Ringer: Abram Wilbanks
Acolytes: Ada Rae & Emily Mainor
Cross Bearer:  Annabelle Wilbanks
Nursery: Dixie Merck
Greeters:  Tim & Phyllis Carter

USHERS for the month January:
 Offering Steward:  Harlee Pearce
Captain: Fred Wendt
Ushers:  Tim Carter       Matt Ouzts,
               Chris Coulter  Chris Kitchens

 Tom Nix       Steve Harrison
Counters:  Fred Wendt & Usher

SECOND SUNDAY AFTER THE EPIPHANY
Sunday, January 20, 2019

Prayer List:
  Tiny and Norma Collins
  Christy Gibson
  Family of Amy Chadwick
  Ted Elliott
  Travis Clark
  Jay Baumgardner
  Frank Cook
  Abram Wilbanks
  Janice Crumley
  Jim McLendon
  Jim Stradley
  Perry and Dorothy Phillips

Please remember the prayer
list starts new each month.  Email
your requests to the church.

CONTACT INFORMATION:
Rev. David Collins

Cell: 404-788-6435 (call or text)
Email: pastorhomerumc@gmail.com

Offering last week:

 Budget offering    2656
 Building Fund    100
 SON
 Memorials
 SecondMile
 Youth    20
      TOTAL           $ 2776

Children and Teens and Adults-
Please take a copy of the Upper Room

devotionals provided for you on the table in the
narthex.

The Upper Room - Adults
Pockets - Children
DEVOzine - Teens

These are provided free of charge.
And if you will return them after you complete

them, we will send them out with our SON clients

TURKEY AND DRESSING DINNER
AFTER CHURCH January 27th

Dear HUMC Friends and Family,

Todd and I, along with our families, want to express our most sincere gratitude for
the love and support during the weeks before and after Mom's passing.  The cards,
messages, food, reception provided prior to Mom's service, and overwhelming
amount of donations in her name, have all been so generous and have helped us
through the loss of our adored Mom. The choir, as always, did a beautiful job during
her service, and Mom would have been so proud.  Mom and Dad whole heartedly
loved HUMC, and would be so humbled and grateful for the love that you've given to
our family.  It absolutely warms our hearts to know that the donations in Mom's name
will be put to good use for her beloved church and church family.  Again, thank you
all, our hearts are filled with love and gratitude.

Most sincerely,

The family of Sandra Smith~
Scott, Galynn, Todd, Elizabeth, Ryan, Taylor, Davis and Emily


